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SPPU’s BBA (IB) gets good response 
From International students 

- Another feather in the cap of International Centre 
 

Pune- 
Savitribai Phule Pune University’s (SPPU) International Centre inaugurated 
Bachelor of Business Administration (International Business) course for 
international students in collaboration with the Department of Management 
Sciences (PUMBA). This is one of the first kinds of course introduced for 
international students. Students from 7 countries have enrolled for this 
course. 
 
The program was conducted Saturday, 12 th October, 2019 at the 
International Centre, SPPU. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Prof. (Dr.) Nitin R. 
Karmalkar was the Chief Guest. Hon’ble, Pro Vice-Chancellor, Dr. N. S. 
Umarani was the Guest of Honour. Dr. Surbhi Jain, Head, PUMBA, Dr. 
Vijay Khare, Director, International centre, faculty, staff and students were 
present for the function. 
 

 


